
 

 
Sunday,  June 18, 2017  

10:00  AM 
Worship at the Luepke Center 

Father’s Day 
 

Monday, June 19, 2017 

3:00 PM 
Spirituality Group at the home of  

Michele Holden 
  

Tuesday, June 20, 2017 

7:00 PM 
Diaconate in the church office 

5 

Wednesday, June 21, 2017 

6:00 PM 
Property and Finance in the church office 

 

Thursday, June 22, 2017 

10:30 AM 
Memorials in the church office 

7:00 PM 
Council in the church office 

 

 Sunday,  June 25, 2017 

10:00 AM 
Worship at the Luepke Center 
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First Congregational 

United Church  
of Christ 

Vancouver, WA 
 

Temporary Location  

for Worship:  

Luepke Community Center 

 1009 E McLoughlin Blvd. 

Vancouver, WA 98663 
www.vanucc.org 

 

Office Location: 

1220 NE 68th Street 

Vancouver, WA  98665 

360-693-1476 

 
SPECIAL CONCERNS 

Joan Blair 

Harriet Anani 

Eric Sander 
Pam Sander 
Alice Rowe 

Carole Elizabeth 
Adina Tarpley 
Nancy Phelps 

 

HAPPY SUMMER 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The church office will be closed the  

week of July 3—July 7. 

 
  

Summer Worship  

on the Labyrinth 

During the months of July and August, we 
will be worshiping on our beautiful Labyrinth 
under a pavilion.  Plans are being developed 

for easier access if needed.  

Pray for beautiful weather!  

A New Address and Phone for Pat Degerstedt 

 

Pat Degerstedt 

7176 Harbor Glen  Dr. Apt. # 316 

Huntington Beach, CA  92648 

714-465-9383 



 
 
 
 
 

TO OUR NEW MEMBER: 

Mary Alice Carter 
Bonaventure 

13700 NE Salmon Creek Ave #240 
Vancouver, WA  98686 

360-597-6055 
Mary was born in North Dakota and during her growing years thru the Great Depression moved 
with her family to Oklahoma, Arkansas, and Idaho. She came to Washington in 1940 where 
Mary met her late husband, LeRoy. They were married 57 years. Mary was a line supervisor at 
Blue Bell Potato Chips and the first woman elected to the Teamster’s Union board. She was a 
long time member of First Christian Church, Vancouver. Mary and Roy had two daughters, 3 
sons, and is dearly beloved by her many grandchildren and great-grandchildren. Mary recently 
became homebound and moved into an assisted living apartment at Bonaventure in Salmon 
Creek. Mary's sponsors are Tom & Patty Yates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Portland Pride Festival  

June 17 & 18 
The Central Pacific Conference UCC churches will march together in the parade on June 18th.  
Step off time is 11 am. We also need volunteers to staff our Conference booth at the 
Waterfront festival on Saturday & Sunday.  Our booth is D-10.   
Please contact Karen Kulm for more information. 
 


